

Lexington Airport Authority 1501 N. Airport Rd, Lexington, NE 68850 308.324.8870

September 28, 2016

Mayor John Fagot

Dear Mayor Fagot,

We recently had a resignation on the Airport Authority; Dale Nielson resigned his position as Secretary/Treasurer of the Airport Authority as he is moving to the Omaha area. A local man, Jason Lawless, has expressed interest in assisting on the Airport Authority. Airport manager Nathan Masten has since spoken with Mr. Lawless, and thinks he would be an asset to the organization.

I am hereby requesting that you would appoint Mr. Lawless to the Authority to fill the remainder of Dale Nielson's term.

Thank you for your assistance!

Sincerely,

Virgil Coryell, Chairman Lexington Airport Authority

Wingel & Cooyell

